
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/30/2019 4:12:36 AM

First name: Eugene

Last name: Hawks

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As a tax paying citizen, I (and ALL other such citizens) should be given access to any and all Public

Roads any time that is not a restricted emergency situation. It is not right that the Forestry Dept. should take it

upon themselves to cut off PUBLIC ACCESS TO PUBLIC ROADS. We pay your salaries thru our taxes and have

the right to use OUR roads, especially as it relates to hunting, fishing and camping (and general access to OUR

forests).


